## Notice of Vacancy for Town of Stiles Land Use Plan Commission

The Town of Stiles Land Use Plan Commission is currently seeking a civic minded Stiles resident to fill a vacancy on the 5 person board.

The Commission is responsible for the town's initial review of a resident's request involving land use and development in the Town of Stiles.

Following the review, the Commission makes an advisory recommendation to the Town of Stiles Board, keeping with the guidelines of the Stiles 20 year Comprehensive Plan.

Meetings are held the 3rd Monday of the month when a request has been made. Members receive a \$75 stipend per meeting to participate.

Interested candidates should contact Town Chairman Jason Flynn.

Email: chairman@townofstiles.org Phone: 920-609-3541